
VILLAGE OF BIRON 
 TRICK OR TREAT HOURS 

SUNDAY,  OCTOBER 31, 2021 
        5:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M. 

  
Due to the pandemic, the Village asks that all participants help prevent the spread of 
COVID-19 by practicing safe social distancing. PPE masks are not required but are 
encouraged. 

  
 For those wanting to hand out candy, it is highly recommended to place the candy in a 

bucket or table on the front porch. No in-person contact is recommended. 
  

For those not wanting to hand out candy, turn your porch light off. Trick-or-treaters 
should also respect those who have their lights turned off. 
 
The Biron Volunteer Fire Department will be at the Village park on South Biron Drive 
from 5:00 to 7:00 so stop by for a treat! 
 
 


